A business with social objectives



7 July 2021

Dear Resident,

Gainsborough Studio: East Block Progress Report

As the works on the East Block continue, we'll be sending you a monthly progress update to let you know what has been taking place, what is due to happen and any assistance we may need from you. We'll be sending these update to all of our residents at the East Block, but these will also be available on the dedicated area of our website at www.shgroup.org.uk/gainsboroughstudios.

Programme timeline

The works to the South and East Blocks are progressing well and are currently in line with the revised programme of works and the following has taken place since our last update:

- The scaffolding has been fully erected at the East Block.
- Work to remove the old render has been completed.
- The removal of the timber boards from the balconies has begun and is progressing well.

Next scheduled activity

The key milestones over the next month are

- The removal of the old timber boarding on the balconies will be completed.
- Work to begin on installing the new external wall system with the approved external boarding.

Assistance we need from residents

At the moment we don't need any further assistance from residents and we would like to once again thank you for your help to date including clearing items from your balconies. We appreciate the inconvenience this will have caused and your help has allowed the works to proceed as scheduled without delay.

More information

You can find copies of our updates, frequently asked questions and all of the other project documents on the dedicated area of our website at www.shgroup.org.uk/gainsboroughstudios.

A business with social objectives



You can also email any questions about the works you have to us at GainsboroughStudios.Info@shgroup.org.uk.

Yours sincerely,

The Gainsborough Studios Team | Southern Housing Group